LADYBIRDS

NURSERY

October Half Term
October half term will begin on
Monday 21st October for 1 week. The
funded children will be off for 1 week,
returning on Monday 28th October.

Autumn/Winter Clothes
Could alll parents please make sure
their child has clothing suitable
for the Autumn and Winter.

A coat, wellingtons, hat and scarf.
Please label the clothing with your
child's name.

Ladybirds Facebook Page
Please keep an eye out on our Facebook for any events, or notifications that may
be posted.

CONTACT DETAILS
ITIS VITALLY IMPORTANT THAT WE ARE KEPT UP TO DATE WITH PARENTS
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS. YOU MUST LET US KNOW OF ANY CHANGES
PHONE NUMBER EITHER HOME, MOBILE OR WORK AS SOON AS THEY
HAPPEN.




Please do not allow your child to bring any toys or food into nursery.
We have lots of children with dietary requirements.

Snack should be given to the room
staff on the first day of the week
www.ladybirdsnurserybolton.co.uk your child attends.

Parental Involvement with your child's Education and Learning
Parents... We would love you all o become involved in your child's time at nursery.
Please take the time to tell about any interests your child has at present, about
any changes, or events that are happening in your home life.
Some of these events, changes and interests make a significant impact on the
development and learning whilst at nursery, and we would like to incorporate these
into their daily life here at Ladybirds.
We have individual planning sheets for every child, and we welcome you to make
a contribution to these sheets. This allows us to plan specific activities, that are
individually tailored to your child.
Please speak to the staff in your child's room about how to start to be involved
Ladybirds Nursery, and your child's indiviual education.

2 Year Checks

These checks are carried out when your child is around 2... please ask Jodie
for more details, and how to be involved in your child's progess check.




Christmas Closures

We will be open on Monday 23rd December. This will be our last day before we
break up for the Christmas holidays. We will NOT be open on Christmas Eve.
We return on Thursday 2nd January 2020.
Christmas Jumper Day
Friday 13th December is Christmas
Jumper Day. Everyone to come in
their Christmas Jumpers. £1 donation.

Fee Increase
Please note that our fees are due to
increase from January 2020.

Multi-Cultural and Diversity
We are celebrating all the diversity that we have at nursery at the moment.

We would love to experience all the different languages that our children
speak.

We are asking parents fo bring in any newspapers, magazine shampoo bottles and
food boxes that have different languages on.

We will welcome any various languages.




Staff....and what they do...




